
Advanced Technologies
aerospace online
auto central.com
computer OEM online
embedded technology.com
plant automation.com
semiconductor online
test and measurement.com

Communications
digital broadcasting.com
EC online
fiber optics online
photonics online
premises networks.com
RF Globalnet.com
wireless design online
wireless networks online

Environmental 
electricnet
pollution online
power online
public works online
pulp and paper online
safety online
solid waste online
water online

Food & Packaging
bakery online
beverage online
dairy network.com 
food ingredients online
food online
meat and poultry online
packaging network.com

Food Service/Hospitality
e-hospitality.com
foodservice central.com

Healthcare/Sciences
bioresearch online
drug discovery online
e-dental.com
home health provider.com
hospital network.com
laboratory network.com
long term care provider.com
medical design online
nurses.com

Manufacturing & Metals
machine tools online
metrology world.com
surface finishing.com
tooling online

Process
adhesives and sealants.com
chemical online
hydrocarbon online
oil and gas online
paint and coatings.com
pharmaceutical online

Service
HR hub.com
property and casualty.com

VerticalNet’s
Online Business Communities


